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FREE STATE-VRYSTAAT-FOREISTATA

OFFICE OF THE SPEAKER

Thursday, 08 February 2018

Hon. Jankielsohn

Member of the Legislature

Correspondence received on the matter of urgent public importance-motion of no
confidence in the Premier

The above matter and your letter dated 07 February 2018 refer.

Kindly be advised that the Speaker has not received an advice on the matter from the Whips Committee
to date. Feedback from the Whips Committee is expected as a matter of urgency to enable the Speaker
to take an informed decision.

However, the Speaker is of the view that a suitable date should be discussed by the multi-party
Committee with all Members afforded the opportunity to participate.

Yours faithfully,

Hon. M. Qabathe

Speaker: Free State Legislature
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